Thornborough and Coombs Woodland Enterprise Trust

During the past 12 months the Trust has continued to build on the success of recent years in
the Woodland. Our funding remains stable as does our supporter base.

Unfortunately we had to close parts of the Woodland again over the winter and regrettably
this seems to be continuing situation. We intend to experiment with some drainage options
in order to reduce the amount of standing water but don’t expect to see any great change
before the coming winter.

The site of the replanting project will now remain fallow to enable the ground to recover
and to see what naturally regenerates. We have a number of Oak saplings in a nursery area
near to the depot. These will be re-sited to the top wood as soon as they are strong enough
and ground conditions are right

As usual we have to thank our volunteers and supporters and restate that if you would like
to become either please contact me at the address below.
David Parker

Chair, Thornborough and Coombs Woodland Enterprise Trust

Trustees@thornboroughwoods.com
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